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Liebherr announces New Agreement with Republic Crane  

March 2014 – Liebherr Construction Equipment Co., Newport News (VA/USA), is 

pleased to announce that it has reached an agreement with Republic Crane and 

Equipment Company, Charlotte (NC/USA), which will become effective in 

approximately one year. Under the agreement, Republic Crane will cease being the 

national distributor for Liebherr material-handling equipment used in scrap and will 

become a full-line Liebherr dealer for earthmoving and material handling equipment 

serving customers of a defined territory directly by its two locations in North Carolina 

and Kentucky.  

This allows Liebherr Construction Equipment Co. to distribute earthmoving and 

material handling equipment in the US out of one source. Liebherr Construction 

Equipment Co will be announcing its detailed future plans with regard to the distribution 

of both these product lines in the near future. 
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